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(Product Change Notification) 

 
 
Friday, May 07, 2021    PCN# 050721 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be advised that NorComp will no longer offer the 982 Series grey plastic back shells (part numbers listed 
below). However, NorComp will continue to offer the metalized plastic 982 Series back shells. Please contact 
sales for information regarding last time buys on remaining stock for the parts numbers listed below: 
 

• 982-009-010R031 
• 982-015-010R031 
• 982-025-010R031 
• 982-037-010R031 
• 982-050-010R031 

 
You are receiving this notification as our records show that you have purchased some of these products in the 
last 5 years. We appreciate your understanding as we strive to offer you the most current information regarding 
our product. 
 
Please confirm receipt & acceptance of product change notification (by responding to the email you received 
this notification through). If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at 
sales@norcomp.net.    
   
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Joshua Kadel 
Senior Product Engineer 
Fax:  704-424-5648 
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